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All the team at Monkey Puzzle Uxbridge would like to wish 

all our parents and children a Happy new year! We trust you 

all had a wonderful break over Christmas and are looking       

forward to a hugely successful 2023! 

 

The nursery has so many exciting plans for 2023 which will 

be based on developing from a truly successful 2022! The 

parent partnership will be core to all that we do. 

 

January was indeed a great month and it really did go by in a 

flash!! The nursery has been buzzing with all the activities 

that have been taking place during the month. 

 

Our first inset day for 2023 took place on Tues Jan 3rd and 

was a huge success. Staff training and   development is vital 

to the continuous  improvement of our nursery and we 

would like to sincerely thank all our parents for their pa-

tience and understanding.  

The remaining inset days for 2023 are: 

•Tues 11th April 2023 

•Tues 29th Aug 2023 

Inset days  

Learning Book 

Learning book continues to be updated and rolled out 

across  the nursery rooms and we would encourage      

parents to log into their child's learning.    

 

You can log on using the following link: 

https://mylearningbook.co.uk/Logon?ReturnUrl=%2fBook  
 

 

https://mylearningbook.co.uk/Logon?ReturnUrl=%2fBook


 

 

Forest School 

The children absolutely enjoy learning in the natural environment and squelching in the mud! They are 

curious and becoming brave with creepy crawlies and exploring their habitats.  They definitely deserve 

that yummy hot chocolate. 

Pre-school 



 

 

Winnie the Pooh and his Friends 

Celebrating one of our classic characters, Winnie the Pooh. There have always been some lovely quotes from Winnie the Pooh 

and his friends. Often we like to share some of them with our children - ‘Promise me you’ll always remember, you’re braver 

than you believe, stronger than you seem, and smarter than you think.’  



 

 

The Tiger who came for Tea 

Using expressions and reading to children from a young age is where they develop their love for books. So when a child came in 

to nursery with a tiger, the team knew they could tap into the child's imagination and bring the book to life! All the children 

joined in. They were counting, pouring, scooping & using their fine motor skills. The chitter chatter amongst the team and chil-

dren was lovely.  There were lots of open ended questions, giving the children time to respond.   


